
Dear all

I hope you have had a good week and everyone enjoyed the induction time on Wednesday.

This is the link to last Friday’s email from Mr Liley.

I hope you enjoy today’s newsletter Issue 10 This week has replies to FAQs which we hope are of
help to you.

As always if you have any queries, please do let me know.

Best wishes

Fiona

http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Letter-to-parents_carers-30th-June-2023-1.pdf
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-10-1.pdf

